
The Greenfield Public Library Board met on Tuesday March 9, 2021 at 5:30 via Zoom, due to 
Covid-19 risks. 
 

Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and board members Marilyn Nickel, Pam Kincaide, Lois 
Houghtaling, Kevin Nelson, Julie Derby and John Clark. 
 

The meeting was called to order. 
 

Minutes: John moved with a second by Kevin to approve the minutes. The board voted 
approval. 
 

Bills: Julie moved with a second by Kevin to approve the minutes. The board voted approval. 
 

Committee Reports: none. 
 

Librarian’s Report:  
 
842 checkouts    174 orders   5 magazines 
 
10 computer usage   2 puzzles   135 items added 
 
661 items deleted (missing  130 door count  63 copies 
Inventory)  
 
10 new patrons   1 event (80 grab bags with stuffed animals) 
 
Grab Bags sold out in 3 hours, didn’t have to turn anyone away, one bad account 
 

New Business: STEM bags from government STEM council with snack and craft and activities 
sold out in 3 hours, requested more. There will be 115 kids getting bags. 
 

March grab bags are still going out, they will include 80 passes from Adair County Health and 
Fitness center. 
 

Opening date will be April 5th. Masks will be recommended, sanitation procedures, one-hour 
max in the building. Computer use will be by appointment only, for 30 minutes, recreational us 
not allowed. 
 

The Coffee ladies are returning, about 8-10 women, the bring their own coffee, goodies will not 
be provided.  
 

Two more STEM grants for the light table and story time bags.  
 

The grant written by the Clover Kids was received to help with grab bags. 
 



New Tech Co. Council (purchased the printers from them). Anna met with them last week about 
service contract. There is a monthly fee that includes any amount of help for a flat fee. If 
purchase computer from them there will be a monthly fee which includes a new computer 
every 2 years. Anna will meet with them on Friday, will give financial proposal, introduce 
Microsoft 365. 
 

Web page will be adding cover picture of books. 
 
Next meeting will be April 6th via Zoom. 
 

Pam moved to adjourn, Lois seconded.  
 
 


